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SUBJECT: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST
Dear Ms Robinson:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (6 USC § 552) and to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission's policies and regulations (10 CFR § 9.3, et seq.),

I request that copies of the fonowin’ documents be placed in the FuShc
Document Room. These are references from NUREG - 1177, App. C, page 17, & copy
of which s attached to this letter:

/% “Pre-Implementation Audit of the Detailed Control Room Design Review
of the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station," attachment to memorandum
from W.H, Regan, Jr., USNRC, to W.T. Russell, USNRC, dated June 18, 1985,

7 * "Minutes of NRC Meeting with Toledo Edison Concerning the Detailed Control
Room Design Review of Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station," attachment to
memorandum from W.H. Regan, Jr., USNRC, to J.F, Stolz, USNRC, dated
November 8, 1985,

I would appreciate your prompt response within ten working days of the receipt
of this request, as provided by 10 CFR § 9.8 and the NRC's policies. If you have
any questions regarding this request, please feel free to contact me at

3017249 9672,

Thank you,

8911280413 891027
?&ru
WILLIAMB9-471 PDR
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REFERENCES

“Appendix C.5.1 « Specific Actions Related To Control Room Deficien.
cies,” Appendix to Revision & to the Davis-Besse Course of Action
(COA), attachment to Yetter from J, Williams, Jr., TED, to K.R, Denton,
USNRC, dated November 16, 1985,

"Pre-1mplementation Audit of the Detatled Control Room Design Review of
the Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station, attachment to memorandum from
W.H, Regan, Jr., USNRC, to W.T, Russell, USNRC, dated June 18, 198S,

"Minutes of NRC Meeting with Toledo Edison Concerning the Detailed
Control Room Des'gn Review of Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station,"
attachment to memorandum from W.H, Regan, Jr., USNRC, to J.F, Stolz,
USNRC, dated November 8, 1985,

&, "Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737 Detailed Control Room Design Review Imple-
mentation Schedule," attachment to letter from R.,P, Crouse, TED, to J.F.
Stolz, USNRC, dated January 31, 1985,

$. “"Response to Supplement No,1 to NUREG-0737 Requirements for Emergency
Response Capability (Generic Letter No, 82-33)," attachment to letter
from R.P, Crouse, TED, to D.G, Eisenhut, USNRC, dated Apri) 15, 1983,

6., NUREG-0737, Supplement 1, “Requirements for Emergency Response Capa-
bility," USNRC, Washington, D.C,, December 1982, transmitted to reactor
1icensees via Generic Letter 82-33, December 17, 1982,

7. N_REG-0700, “"Guide'ines for Control Room Design Reviews," USNRC,
Washington, D.C., September 1981,
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